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5th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 7th July, we are going for our end of year trip to London Zoo.  
We will be leaving at 9.00 and hope to be back by home time, 
depending on traffic  – the office will inform you if we are going to be 
slightly later.  
 
The weather forecast for the day is extremely hot and sunny.  The 
temperature is forecast to be 27°c.  Therefore, please can you ensure 
that: 
 

• Your child has applied sun cream  

• Your child is not wearing their school jumper  

• Your child has plenty of water ( or a refillable water bottle)  

• Your child has a hat with them  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
 
                               Yours Sincerely 

 
 

                       Julie Ireland (Headteacher)  


